
Appleton 1000 Challenge 
 
We are starting a  
challenge for 1000 items 
to be donated for Wyke 
Food Bank. Items will be 
collected during the week 
of Monday 29 November 
through to Monday 6  
December.  
 
If you have any items you 
would like to donate 
please send them in with 
your child. 
 
 

Year 5 Outdoor and Adventurous Activities 
5JW have been working with the secondary  
outdoor education team on a range of activities. 

 
 

Stars of the Week  
Week ending 26 November 2021 
 
This week the Stars of the Week 
are... 
 
 

Miss Donelan’s  Sports Stars 

Nursery Jessie W 3CR Connor 

UFA Sofia 4DF Simona 

UFD Kristian 4JM Lexi 

1SA Kaysen 5JW Lacey-Mae 

1JB Domane 5SL Lucas 

2SM Scarlett 6LH Liam 

2AH Tyler 6SB Taylor 

3SC Chloe   

UFA Kayden 3CR Alfie 

UFD Maddison 4DF Ann 

1SA Charlotte 4JM Charlie 

1JB Domane 5JW Noah 

2SM Louie 5SL Libby 

2AH Doltan 6LH Faith 

3SC Oliver 6SB Ruby P 

Firstly, I would like to say thank you to everyone 
who attended parents evening last week. We 
had lots of positive feedback and it was great to 
be able to hold it in person this year. 
 
This week Miss Chesterman is holding a toy 
and gift sale to raise money for Wyke Food 
Bank. It will be open on Tuesday, Wednesday 
and Thursday before and after school.  
 
If you would like to donate any items please 
send them in with your child or see Miss Ches-
terman. 
 
Best wishes 
Joanne Clayton  
(Head of Primary) 

Year 4 Art 
Year 4 have been learning about the artist  
Kandinsky. They have been creating their own 
artwork in his style. 


